# CCCTS Fraser Valley Chapter Newsletter

ccctsfraservalley@gmail.com

December 2022 | Newsletter

### **Fraser Valley Chapter AGM**

The FV Chapter AGM was held on Monday, November 14th via Zoom.

### The AGM PowerPoint presentation can be found at:

https://cccts.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/CCCTS-FV-AGM-2022.pdf

#### The AGM Minutes can be found at:

https://cccts.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/11/CCCTS-Fraser-Valley-Chapter-AGM-Minutes-Nov.-14-2022.pdf

Erin O'Melinn, Executive Director, HUB Cycling was the guest speaker. Erin gave a very interesting presentation on the many initiatives HUB is involved in to improve cycling infrastructure, awareness and safety in British Columbia and how cyclists could get involved as volunteers in HUB programs.



# Announcing ... 2022 - 2023

### **FV Steering Committee**

If you would like to know more about the SC, contact:

Edward Dillon (<u>drecdillon@gmail.com</u>)

or Clark Woodland (<u>clark@woodland.bc.ca</u>).



Leslie Beleski, Larry Weldon and Janet Whitehead have stepped down from the Steering Committee after serving since the Fraser Valley Chapter was created in 2018.

Thank You for all of your contributions to the FV Chapter.

**Edward Dillon** 

John Evanochko\*

Ann Marie Liggat

**David Liggat** 

Jenni Lynnea\*

Neil McNeill

Mieke Quinn

**Tom Siems** 

Ralph White

Clark Woodland

\*New SC Members

#### Hub

HUB Cycling is a charitable not-for-profit organization that has spent over 20 years removing barriers to cycling in Metro Vancouver, while cultivating the health, environmental and economic benefits that active transportation can bring. HUB has educated thousands of people, motivated thousands more and championed improvements such as **#UnGapTheMap** to create a cycling network.

HUB Cycling has close to 3,000 members and more than 65,000 direct supporters. HUB Cycling has 10 volunteer committees across Metro Vancouver (including one in Surrey that the Fraser Valley Chapter is involved with) that encourage cycling for all ages and abilities (AAA) in municipalities across Metro Vancouver.

Here is some information on how Fraser Valley Chapter members can engage with HUB Cycling to get more people cycling more often.

- ✓ Help give power to HUB's voice as they advocate for safer and better cycling by becoming a lifetime member for \$10.
- ✓ Attend a HUB Cycling local committee in your community and be part of discussion, assessment rides, reports and meetings with decision makers.
- ✓ Become a HUB bike education instructor.

For more information on HUB contact: https://bikehub.ca/



## Welcome New FV Chapter Members

Paul Helms Katherine Rivett

### Reminder

Renew your CCCTS Membership at https://cccts.org/

